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Subject: Request for Prequalification for SWASSA Program

Mercy Corps DRC
Bureau / Office National
94-95 by. Bougainvilliers, 
Goma, Q. the Volcanoes
North Kivu, RD Congo

December 19, 2024

Mercy Corps is pleased to announce the prequalification process for the USAID Sustainable Water and Sanitation Systems Activity in Democratic Republic of Congo. We invite interested and eligible companies to submit their prequalification documents in accordance with the instructions provided below.
Project Overview:
The USAID Sustainable Water and Sanitation Systems Activity is a 5-year USAID-funded water and sanitation sector development project in the North and South Kivu provinces of the Democratic Republic of Congo, executed by a consortium led by Mercy Corps and including Sanergy and Tetra Tech. The activity aims to increase and maintain access to safe and sustainable drinking water and sanitation services for peri-urban communities by implementing, refining and testing different market-based models for the provision of water and sanitation services.
Prequalification areas of expertise:
1. CALL FOR PREQUALIFICATION FOR CONSTRUCTION AND/OR REHABILITATION WORKS OF WATER SUPPLY INFRASTRUCTURE IN THE AREAS OF BENI, UVIRA, MUDJA RUSAYO AND KAVUMU-KATANA (KAVUMU SITE) AS PART OF USAID'S SUSTAINABLE WATER AND SANITATION SYSTEMS ACTIVITY SWASSA.

Submission Requirements:
Interested companies should click on the links below and apply based on their areas of expertise:
1. PREQUALIFICATION CIVIL WORK
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Submission Instructions:
All prequalification documents should be submitted to the email address specified in the Prequalification Request. Suppliers who are applying as a joint venture should indicate it in their EOI. Applications that will not meet the acceptable standards set forth in this call for prequalification will not be considered.
Important Dates:
- Submission Deadline: 20nd January 2025
- Notification of Results: 20th  February 2025

For any inquiries or further information, please contact drc-tender-questions@mercycorps.org.

Thank you for your interest in partnering with Mercy Corps. We look forward to your participation in the prequalification process.
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